
 

Seminar on labour law updates and workshop on Fourth 
Industrial Revolution and its impact on labour rights and 
collective bargaining: Pretoria – 7- 8 October 2019 
 
Over the past few months the PSA has embarked on a process of training its shop stewards to be 
more effective with their functions in the workplace. As part of continuous learning, the PSA will be 
rolling out a seminar and workshop on labour law updates and the Fourth Industrial Revolution, which 
is open to all shop stewards, Liaison Officers and Labour Relations Officers. 
  
The labour law updates seminar will focus on current changes and developments in South African 
labour legislation and the application of labour laws, with specific reference to recent cases and 
judgements relevant to the public sector and the effects and implications of such legislation. 
  
The workshop on the Fourth Industrial Revolution and its impact on collective bargaining will provide a 
brief description of the first three waves of the Industrial Revolution and responses to these and a 
description of the Fourth Industrial Revolution and its impact on labour rights and collective 
bargaining, with a focus on the Impact in the Public Service. It will also explore labour responses and 
how best the PSA can respond for the benefit of members and the public. 
  
Registration of delegates closes on 31 July 2019. Interested members are advised to act swiftly as 
space is limited. Unregistered delegates will unfortunately not be allowed access to the seminar and 
workshop. 
 
Members can forward their confirmation directly to anita.snyman@psa.co.za or 
Itumeleng.skhosana@psa.co.za by no later than 25 July 2019.   
 
 
Ivan Fredericks 
GENERAL MANAGER 
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